
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
           

         
           

                                                                                               Thursday 16th July 2020 
 

September Letter of Return – KS2 (current years 3, 4 and 5) 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
This letter provides specific details relating to your child’s return to school on Wednesday 2nd September, 2020. 
In order to maintain social distancing, a number of one-way walking systems have been introduced around our site. 
Please ensure you follow these systems when dropping off and collecting your children. To minimise congestion, only 
one adult must drop off and collect children. 
Walk through the junior path gate, drop/collect children at the playground gates, walk back up the driveway path 
and exit through the driveway gate. Arriving punctually and leaving the site promptly is paramount to the system. 
Staff are available on gates to direct parents, but all messages must be made via the school office by phone or email. 
Phone number: 0151 334 5021 
Email address: schooloffice@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk  

 
 
Below are the arrival and pick up times for the year group bubbles. 
 

Bubble Arrival time Collection time 

Current Year 3 8:50 3:20 

Current Year 4 9:00 3:30 

Current Year 5 9:10 3:40 

From the 14th September, your child will transfer to their new year group (e.g. Year 3 to Year 4) but their arrival and 
collection times and drop off and pick up points will remain the same. 
 
We hope that this information helps with preparing the children for their return to school.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Arnold 
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